
 

 

 

 

October 4, 2018 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: Matrix Telecom, LLC 

Transfer of Customers of TNCI Operating Company, LLC 

Post Notification 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Matrix Telecom, LLC. and TNCI Operating Company, LLC notified the Commission in 2016 regarding 

the proposed Transfer of Customers of TNCI Operating Company, LLC Matrix Telecom, LLC.  That deal 

was consummated on or about June 10, 2016.  The final consummation notice was inadvertently not sent 

to the Commission to close out this transaction.  Please accept this notice as the completion of the original 

filing. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning 

it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3001 or 

via email to tforte@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Thomas M. Forte 

 

Thomas M Forte 

Consultant 

 

cc: Alex Valencia (Via E-Mail) - Matrix 

tms: WAl1801 

 

Enclosures 
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